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June 14, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
As a follow up to the memo of earlier this month pertaining to the attendance zone review for 
East Point Elementary and Mary Queen of Peace Elementary, I am writing to inform members of 
both school communities that the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District has 
published further information on its website regarding the review. 
  
Please note this is preliminary information as the District is yet to complete a full analysis as part 
of the review process. The information contains preliminary concept maps, a version of the 
presentation recently provided to school councils, and information about the consultation 
process. This webpage is intended to provide an overview of the process for parents and 
guardians. 
  
The webpage is accessible through the District’s main website or directly via: 
https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2017/systemmqp.jsp.  
  
As previously noted, further information on this process will be provided in the coming months. It 
is important to note that no decisions have been made regarding future attendance zones. If any 
change were to occur at the end of the review process, it would be implemented no sooner than 
September 2018. 
  
Should you have any questions about this review, please contact the Senior Education Officer for 
your school: 

 East Point Elementary - June Abbott - 758-2348 or juneabbott@nlesd.ca  
 Mary Queen of Peace Elementary - Jamie Coady - 757-4642 or jamiecoady@nlesd.ca  

  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Darryl Feener 
Assistant Director of Education-Programs (Acting) 
Eastern Region 
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